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September 13, 2016

Deborah Howland, Executive Director
NH Public Utilities Commission
21 South Fruit Street
Concord, NH 03301

RE: DE 16-817

Dear Director Howland:

The Dupont Group would like to be added to the service list of DE-16-817 Public Service
Company of NH d/b/a Eversource Energy Auction of Electric Generation Facilities docket. At
this point in the proceeding our interest is in monitoring the progress of the proceeding. We
represent a diverse group of clients that have an interest in the timing of the auction and
associated changes to the wholesale and retail market that will unfold as a consequence of the
auction and divesture.

At this time we do not believe that we are likely to directly participate the proceeding and so
we will not seek to intervene and request party status. Inclusion on the service list should
provide us with the timely information and materials we need, without burdening the
Commission or parties with an additional party to the proceedings.

Thank you for your consideration of this request and please let me know if you need any
additional information or materials.

Sincerely;

--—-“—---—-

James Monahan, Managing Partner

The Dupont Group
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